NORTH WESTERN KARNATAKA ROAD TRANSPORT CORPORATION
CENTRAL OFFICES, HUBBALLI

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) NOTIFICATION

Through Karnataka Public Procurement Portal

North Western Karnataka Road Transport Corporation (NWKRTC) invites Expression of Interest from
the Service Providers for providing UPI payment solutions in NWKRTC buses. Interested Service
Providers are reguested to upload their proposals by 05-12-2023 @ 17.30 Hrs. at KPPP portal. The

details EOI documents and terms and conditions may be downloaded from the KPPP portal
(https://kppp.karnataka.gov.in).

Interested Service Providers may contact the below mentioned Contact Nos. for any queries/
clarifications.

Contact Nos.7022009113/7760998504/7760988557.
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Controller of Stores & Purchéses,
(Tender Inviting Authority).




